
The Parish of Radyr Newsletter 
19

th
 July – The Sixth Sunday after Trinity 

 

 

HEADLINES 

From this Sunday, and after far too long a time, our churches are open again for services and we 
will be following the previous weekly pattern (see below).  Please also read Vicki’s letter for more 
information.  

Giving.  A Big ‘Thank You’ to all who have contributed to Dan Evans’ crowd funding page for a new 
boiler for Christ Church.  We are delighted to report that he has reached his latest target of £1000, thanks to 
your generosity.  Of course, like Captain Sir Tom Moore, there is no need to stop there… 

And, to repeat last week’s message, we have been told that some people have had some problems with 
setting up a direct debit or amending the amount they would like to give (the scheme is called ‘Gift Direct’ – 
previously ‘Giving with a Direct Debit’). If you would like to do either of those, please speak to Julie Davies, 
029 2084 2923, who will be able to help you through the process.     

Food collections.  Please continue to contribute to the food parcels going to needy families and children 
by leaving items at The Rectory.   
 
SERVICES & EVENTS    (Please arrive early for services to allow time for hand sanitisation etc.) 

Sun 19th    8.00am Holy Eucharist Christ Church 
   9.15am Holy Eucharist St John’s 
 11.00am Holy Eucharist Christ Church* (see below) 
   6.00pm   Holy Eucharist Christ Church 

Tues 21st 10.00am Coffee & conversation (and a chat about next Sunday’s reading/s) via Zoom 
  (We shall be looking at Matthew 13.31-33, 44-52) 
  7.30pm PCC Meeting Christ Church Grounds 

Wed 22nd       9.30am   Holy Eucharist     Christ Church 

Thurs 23rd   11.00am   Holy Eucharist     St John’s 

Sun 26th    8.00am Holy Eucharist Christ Church 
   9.15am Holy Eucharist St John’s 
 11.00am Holy Eucharist Christ Church* (see below) 
   6.00pm   Holy Eucharist Christ Church 

Tues 28th  10.00am  Book Club: “The Sixth Lamentation” by William Brodrick via Zoom 

Zoom joining instructions:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2148431624?pwd=VURKZHlER25tTHhtREpMM1VxOU1OUT09  
Meeting ID: 214 843 1624  
Password: Radyr2019  
 

Or dial in via phone to one of the following numbers: 
0131 460 1196  
0203 051 2874  
0203 481 5237  
0203 481 5240 

Once connected, input the Meeting ID: 214 843 1624  
and then the numeric password: 584260 
 

* This service will be recorded and uploaded to Vicki’s YouTube Channel at lunchtime for those 
unable to attend church.  

Please note that Vicki is happy to talk to anyone at any time if they feel the need to chat to their clergy.  We 
now have the facility to meet outdoor and safely distanced from each other in the grounds of Christ Church. 

 
If you would like something included in next week’s Newsletter, please contact Vicki Burrows (2084 

2417), one of the Churchwardens, or send the copy to hawkinsnick@msn.com. 
 

Please also send information/photos for the Parish Website to RadyrParishWebsite@gmail.com   

Rev’d Vicki Burrows, 2084 2417, vicki.burrows@me.com 
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